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Dear   
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 46209 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding: - 
 
Clinical Systems Contracts  
 
Your request is set out below: 
 
Please provide information regarding the following 6 system contracts and their accompanying consulting 
support contracts: 
1.      Analytics (BI that includes outcomes) 
2.      BI & Data Warehousing 
3.      Digital Dictation 
4.      Improving Access to Psychological Therapies (IAPT) 
5.      Secondary Care EPS 
6.      Voice recognition 
 
Please enter 'No System Installed' or ‘No Department’ under supplier name if your trust does not use the 
system or have the department: 
a) System type – 
b) Supplier name – 
c) System name – 
d) Date installed – 
e) Contract expiration – 
f) Is this contract annually renewed? - Yes/No 
g) Do you currently have plans to replace this system? - Yes/No 
h) Procurement framework – 
i) Other systems it integrates with? – 
j) Total value of contract (£) – 
k) Notes (e.g. we are currently out to tender) – 
 
Accompanying Consulting Support Contracts (if applicable): 
l) Is there an accompanying consulting support contract for this system? - Yes/No 
m) If yes, please provide the consulting firm's name: 
n) Consulting contract start date - 

Sent via email  
 

Information Governance & Records Management Department 
1st Floor  

Magnitude House 
New Hythe Lane  

Aylesford  
Kent  

ME20 6WT 
 

Tel: 01795 514525 
 

Email:  kmpt.infoaccess@nhs.net 
Website:  www.kmpt.nhs.uk 

 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-board/non-executive-directors/


 
 

o) Consulting contract end date - 
 
The Kent and Medway NHS and Social Care Partnership Trust publish their contracts register at the following 
location KMPT | Contracts Register. Please therefore in the first instance review the information publicly 
available and let us know if there are any specific details you wish to receive further information about. 
 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/freedom-of-information/contracts-register/contract-register/



